
 

 

 

Vancouver port labor strike planned for Thursday May 30 

 

The British Columbia Maritime Employers Association (BCMEA) 

announced a labor lockout effective May 30 at 8:00am. We have been 

advised that approximately 2,000 workers will commence a strike 

action if an agreement cannot be reached which will affect the British 

Columbian ocean port. 

Universal Forwarding Overseas (UFO) is closely monitoring all 

shipments in-route to Vancouver and is making contingency plans with 

the steamship lines to reroute Cargo if necessary. We will keep you 

updated on details as they occur. 
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